
12 July 2018 

 

To whom it may concern 

 

Title of study: Long term outcome of antiviral therapy in patients with hepatitis B 
associated decompensated cirrhosis 

 

Chief investigator:  DAE WON JUN 

Department of Internal Medicine, Hanyang University College of Medicine, Republic 
of Korea.  

 

This letter is to confirm that I have read the ethics application prepare for this study, 
and that in my opinion the statistical methods and techniques mentioned are 
appropriate for the study 

 

Sincerely,  

Jun 

 

222 Wangsimni-ro, Seongdong-gu, Seoul, 133-791, Department of Internal Medicine, 
Hanyang University College of Medicine, Republic of Korea. Tel: +82 2 2290 8338; 
Fax: +82 2 972 0068; E-mail: noshin@hanyang.ac.kr 

 

 

 


